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everybody will have a Happy New Year.
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& & B Tits the first time for me to attend such kind of party,including many
countries. We can communicate with each other and become friends. Thank

you!]

Farewell Party 2014

Our annual event “Farewell Party”
was held on December 13th at
MISHOP and 104 people including
foreign citizens participated
in it and enjoyed friendships
exchanging through games and
conversations.

The party started with the
greeting by our Director Mr.Hiroshi Kikuchi and followed by “Bottoms UP” by a
representative of the participants, Ram from Nepal.

After the greeting by Mitaka City Mayor Ms.Keiko Kiyohara, the participants
were divided into 8 groups and played Bingo. After Bingo. “Jyanken” (Rock,
Scissors and Paper) competition took place and Singh from India won the
tournament.

The NIKO player (Chinese instrument) guest Yuki Hamajima played Christmas
and Chinese songs. Once he started playing the music, everybody stopped
talking and listened to the beautiful tunes.

It seems the party ended with success. Everybody enjoyed the food, drinks and
conversations with each other.




H b L&A

ZETRE

ESFEW Vw5h e

Z w9
DEBFEDIRLH

7z B A t?é&vt(ﬂ?’ﬁ(&f 7 SV <HELY

&

< Ly e ek o)

-

\H L& W LADD

[ERHRE KR AL RERSER 2ok #12H6H. HrHiics
BRSETE & CHANELE,

1 mhEo ok e3ET 21 BHER. TE LLsSTY, ShikbEs
KERELLHEBL, FTOROOMEDR K. TNENDIL—TORA L~
DT bhELL,

ES7EWE L‘?J‘( WAESZS B A D e

ﬁﬂAxmﬁ%%ﬂawhA AU —ELORE [REOERIZES%

?ag&

591@5*; §m¢5TU% KGMU&ﬁ<b$bto
8&9‘ = 4) Uwo#<ﬁu
7 LLJ EEE\(D ’rﬁ;’: ’73 L.Jzéﬁﬁ?kfzwﬁﬁwﬁﬁﬁui TROE L HEML.

e L&

BoLVETEELT. BEoREESHTOELE,

Citizens of Mitaka City and the exchange students of Tokyo University
exchanged friendships.

“A Special Gathering for Mitaka City Residents at The University of Tokyo Mitaka
International Hall of Residence” took place on December 6th at the dormitory of
Shinkawa.

It has been 21 years since they started this annual event. This time the organizer
was the university and postgraduate students. They also presented 6 research
reports with posters.

In this event, the lecture by Professor Tom Gally, (professor of College and
graduate School of Arts and Sciences of Tokyo University), “What Will Happen
to Our Languages?” was presented in Japanese and we were all convinced that
our words are alive.

Bridal Kimono Experience was arranged by our LLJ group and 2 exchange
students participated in it. They received applauds from the audience when they
appeared on the stage in pretty bridal Kimono.
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Happy New Year ! Our bulletins “ &h?&:@%gﬁ&‘) "are being delivered since

August 2011 and published 11 times last year. This year we are planning to issue
them monthly. We mainly convey all sorts of event reports held at MISHOP. We
also introduce your activities by circles, so please let us know if you would like to
introduce your activities by circles on the bulletin.



